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14th June 2018

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Nursery would like to welcome you to ‘A Sporty Play and Stay’ session on Tuesday 10th July 2018. 

Children will attend at normal session times. Due to space and fire safety we need to limit the number of adults attending to two adults per child. 

Morning Nursery session: 10:15-11:15am                                           

Afternoon session: 2:00-3:00pm
The Play and Stay session, will involve activities both in the classroom and in the outdoor environment. There will be a variety of sporty stations for you to enjoy with your child. You will be free to access the activities available at your leisure, staff will be available to support you. 

 Activities will include:

· ‘Egg and Spoon station’ – balancing an egg on a spoon for a short distance

· ‘Obstacle challenge’- a mini obstacle-course for you to enjoy with your child

· ‘Bag in a bucket’ – aiming skills, throwing a beanbag in a bucket

· ‘Score a goal’ – kicking a ball past ‘the goalie’ 

Children are welcome to come to Nursery wearing sporty clothes for the session. Please be mindful of the weather. If it is a hot day, please ensure your child has had sun cream applied at home before the Nursery session and also provide a sunhat. 
We will provide a water/juice station to ensure the children are hydrated. 
If the weather is wet and conditions are too wet and slippery we may need to cancel the Play and Stay session.  You will be notified as soon as a decision has been made via text message. This will be a last resort, but as I am sure you can appreciate due to the recent flooding in Nursery we are currently unable to access the activity room. We have plenty of room for the children but, unfortunately wouldn’t have the space to accommodate parents and carers in addition to the children inside the Nursery. 

We appreciate your ongoing support. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask a member of the Nursery team. 

Yours sincerely,

Emily Phillips

Nursery Teacher
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